
ChildCareBC savings for families
5 things to know

Starting December 1, 2022, families with kids in kindergarten 
and younger in eligible child care will save money on their 
monthly child care costs. Here’s what families need to know:

Savings on licensed child care fees are made possible through a partnership 
between the Government of British Columbia and the Government of Canada 
through the Canada-wide Early Learning and Child Care Agreement.

Parents will see licensed child 
care costs cut by as much 
as $550 more every month 
for kids in kindergarten and 
younger.

96% of kids in eligible child 
care centres in BC qualify for 
these savings. Parents do not 
need to apply.

More parents will benefit 
from more $10 a Day child 
care spaces, which will nearly 
double by December 2022.

Families with income up to 
$111,000 per year can access 
the Affordable Child Care 
Benefit, which (when stacked 
with other fee cuts) could 
mean zero child care costs.

Parents with kids in 
kindergarten and younger 
will be paying an average of 
$21 a day for licensed child 
care by the end of 2022. That’s 
down from an average of $53 
a day before any ChildCareBC 
supports.
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Gov.bc.ca/SaveMoney-childcare


